
KNOWSLEY CENTRAL 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

• Well done to class Juniper and Redwood for achieving 100% attendance this week! 

FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

The pupils and staff are           

identifying acts of         

kindness  throughout the 

school. 

Our award winners this week 

are: 

Blossom: Gabriel 

Apple:     Anthony S 

Juniper:  Blake 

Maple:         Lenny          

Willow:    Curtis         

Holly:        Ellis          

Chestnut: James 

Mulberry:  Poppy 

Redwood: Anthony O 

Rowan :   Connor 

• Class Apple and Blossom had lots of fun singing and dancing at their music festival this 
week. 

Our celebrations this week: Friday 23rd June 2023 

• Redwood Class made fruit kebabs  with strawberries, pineapple, grapes and banana. They 
really enjoyed trying the different types of fruits. 

• Mulberry Class have had their very own Glastonbury festival 
this week, the children enjoyed face painting, dancing, music 
and food. All of the children had a lovely time. 



CLASS OF THE WEEK  

JUNIPER 
 

  

This week Juniper have enjoyed exploring different light sources.  We also enjoyed making our 
own Samba music with musical instruments.  Well done to Blake for winning a prize for taking 
part in the drawing competition. He drew an excellent self portrait.   



PARENT INFORMATION  

This Weeks  

Attendance  

 % 

Blossom 88.0 

Apple 96.0 

Maple 90.0 

Juniper 100.0 

Willow 96.0 

Holly 95.0 

Chestnut 95.0 

Mulberry 98.0 

Redwood 100.0 

Rowan 94.0 

Whole School 95.2 

Holidays Dates 22/23 Date School Closes Date School re-opens 

Break up for Summer  Friday 21st July 2023 Monday 4th September 

SUMMER FAYRE 

The Summer Fayre will be taking place on Friday 30th June.  Any 

donations of bottles of wine, tombola and raffle prizes would be 

gratefully received. We also need parent/carer volunteers to help 

out on the day. Please contact school if you can help. . 

SCHOOL FOOD BANK 

At Knowsley Central School we aware of how expensive food can be at 
the moment, with this in mind staff would like to set up our own food 
bank. Sadly, over 13 million people live below the poverty line in the UK 
and the need for foodbanks is increasing. Last year, well over a million 
emergency food packages were  given out to adults and children in 
need.  Our foodbank will aim to support families who are finding these 
times  difficult.  If you would like more information regarding how we can 
help you and your family please contact Vicky.  

SNACK MONEY 

Snack money is £1 per week, parents can pay for the term if they 

wish to do so. Please send in £1 each week or £6 to cover this 

term, thank you. 

CAFT Residential 

Our Year 6 children visited CAFT for their residential this week. The children were a  credit to our 

school and their families. Highlights of the week included feeding the animals, walking the plank 

and Central’s own talent contest. 


